Memorandum
TO: 		ESL Division Instructors & Staff
FR:		Margaret Mansour, Mental Health Counselor
DATE:	September 6th, 2012
RE:		Welcome Packet Presentations in Classrooms

This year, counselors will be presenting the Welcome Packets in all ESL Level 0 and 1 classes only (including classes offered in satellite locations).  Instructors will receive a Welcome Packet Order Form asking how many packets of each of the available languages (Farsi, Armenian, Spanish, Korean,& English) are needed for their students.  We would greatly appreciate if instructors can check with their students first and ask each in what language they prefer to receive the materials.  This helps us get necessary census information about the students and it greatly cuts down on the amount of work required to prepare the packets appropriately.
Due to the number of classes to which counselors have to present, it is, unfortunately, not possible to schedule appointment times with each individual instructor.  We appreciate your continued cooperation in allowing counselors to walkin to present to your students.  We understand, of course, that if there is a quiz or test being administered, we must come back at another time.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Level 2-5 students that are new to the Garfield Campus this semester must attend one of the New Student Orientations on the 2nd&4thTuesdays of the month (offered at four different times - 9:30 am, 1:00 pm, 4:15 pm and 7:00 pm).  We respectfully request that Level 2-5 instructors post the New Student Orientation Workshop flyers in their classrooms (which will be sent out via email when the schedule has been set) and periodically remind students when a workshop is coming up.  In addition, we hope to have a student worker or classified staff member walk around to all Level 2-5 classes offered at Garfield to remind students to attend these workshops.  We appreciate the instructors’ continued cooperation in allowing the students to leave the class to attend these workshops.
We understand that it might be difficult for the Level 2-5 students taking classes outside of the Garfield campus to attend the New Student Orientations.  If there are any ESL Level 2-5 instructors who teach at a satellite location that would like us to come to their class to present the New Student Orientation, please do not hesitate to contact me, at X5687 or mmansour@glendale.edu, and I will be happy to schedule a presentation.
